
From: John Koethe  

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2008 10:49 AM 
To: planadmin 

Subject: Downer Zoning 

I won't be able to attend the meeting on Feb. 11, but I just wanted to express my strong support 
for the proposed condo and Mulkern buildings. 
  
John Koethe 
2666 North Hackett Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 
414-964-5107 
 


